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Immediate Notice from the City of Maywood 

 
June 12, 2020 at 8:30 a.m.:  

 
The County of Los Angeles Department of Public Health (LADPH) announced ONE THOUSAND EIGHT HUNDRED AND FIFTY-SEVEN 
(1,857) new confirmed novel coronavirus (COVID-19) in one day, bringing us to a total of THREE HUNDRED AND NINTY-NINE (399) 
confirmed cases overall in the City of Maywood. Los Angeles County (LAC) is now moving toward Phase 3 for safe reopening in alignment with 
guidelines provided by the State of California.  
 
The LADPH announced that, effective Friday, June 12, the following sectors can re-open: 

• Gyms, physical fitness centers 

• Day camps 

• Museums, zoos, aquariums 

• Outdoor recreation  

• Hotels for leisure visits 

On Friday afternoon, May 29, the LADPH announced that hair salons and barbershops may reopen, along with restaurants for dine-in service.  

On May 26, the LADPH extensively updated the public health order related to the coronavirus pandemic. In the new order, Reopening Safer at 

Work and in the Community for Control of COVID-19, additional personal and business activities are now allowed, although residents are directed 

to continue to maintain social distancing when possible and to wear face coverings whenever they may be within six feet of others for extended 

periods of time.  
 

Still closed: 

Nail salons, tattoo shops, bars, movie theaters, entertainment centers, theme parks and festivals will remain closed. 
 

For the detailed protocol visit http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/locations.htm 
 
A friendly reminder to please do your part and take all measures our local and state partners recommend keeping you and your families healthy. 
Do not have non-essential gatherings with anyone outside of your immediate family (living with you). Essential gatherings only include medical 
visits and purchasing food. Additionally, people 65 years old or older and all people with underlying health conditions should remain in their 
residences as much as possible. Serious cases are occurring across LAC. Please stay home and if you must go out, it is very important that you 
practice social distancing (6 feet away). These efforts will not only assist in flattening the curve but will save lives. 
 
Until the final Stage Five is reached, Health Officer Orders and directives will continue to ensure that we slow the spread of COVID-19 to prevent 
an overwhelming surge of COVID-19 cases at healthcare facilities. Businesses must continue to require the general public to wear a cloth face 

covering and maintain social distancing when entering the business. Face coverings help prevent you from spreading COVID-19 to others, 
including when you have the virus and are contagious but do not know it. These face coverings do not protect you from others who may be 
infected. Therefore, face coverings are not a replacement for staying home as much as possible, social distancing, and washing your hands often. 
Please do not purchase N95 and medical-grade masks.  
 
 
For the latest information on COVID-19, always check with trusted sources: 
 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html 
 
L.A. County residents can also call 2-1-1 
https://www.211la.org/public-health-and-safety/covid-19 
 
Los Angeles County COVID-19 Updates 
https://covid19.lacounty.gov/?utm_content&utm_medium=email&utm_name&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term  
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